
From: Adam Herstein [mailto:aherstein@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 2:21 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: I support the removal of the Morrison Bridge west side off ramps 

I support the removal of the Morrison Bridge west side off ramps because it would open the area 
up and make it more people-friendly, rather than car-friendly. 
 

--  

Adam Herstein 
aherstein@gmail.com 

2020 SW Salmon St 
Portland, OR 97205 


